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I am pleased to report that Division 10’s 2018 public education program is doing well.  
We are approaching last year’s totals (SEE chart on next page) and there is every 
indication that we will meet or exceed that benchmark based on the remaining classes 
listed in the Auxiliary website (SEE schedule of completed classes and remaining 
classes below). As usual, most classes were ABS, however, we also taught 1 BSS 
class and 1 paddle board class this year.  The following numbers on 2018 graduates 
listed below and on the chart were extracted from the AUX INFO data cubes. 
 
10-01  (199 students to date)  Two classes remain and are listed in the AUX Database: 
7023 Intent To Teach Form.  They will be taught on September 15 at Surf City, and 
September 16 at West Marine. 
10-05  (108 students to date)  Two classes remain and are listed in the 7023 Intent to 
Teach Form. They will be taught in Shallotte on August 18th and September 15. 
10-06  (  31 students to date)  As of this report, no new classes have been posted on 
the Auxiliary database. 
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Respectfully submitted. 
 
Jim Sinclair 
SO-PE D10 
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